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To:  PASTOR / PASTORAL STAFF / BULLETIN EDITOR  

From:  Deacon Kevin Staszkow, Director 

Re: Please add these announcements to your website or bulletin.  

Date:  Monday, August 15, 2022  

 
Included are new and current announcements from the Office of Family and Faith Formation. We 
would greatly appreciate if you could add these announcements to your website or online bulletin. If 
you have any questions, please contact Jazmin Ortiz (916) 733-0123. 
 

 
 
 

Title New Sacramento Women's Cursillo 
Spanish 

September 15-18, 2022 
Applegate Jesuit Retreat Center  
Calling all Cursillistas and Future Cursillistas! Make a friend, be a friend, bring a friend to 
Christ!  The Sacramento Women's Cursillo is scheduled for September 15-18, 2022, at the Jesuit 
Retreat Center in Applegate, CA.  If you have a friend you would like to sponsor, OR you wish to 
attend the weekend, please visit our website http://www.sacramentocursillo.org/ to register 
online and read the message from our 2022 Rectora, Monica Small. For more information, please 
contact Kathy Bauer at kathyandron94@gmail.com 
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